From: Maurine Canarsky

To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2007
Date: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 9:49:25 PM

House Bill 2007 must be amended to insure a reasonable compromise between future
development and preservation of the historic character of our cities and towns.

Don't allow incentives for demolitions of existing modest-priced housing.

Provide meaningful incentives to build more affordable homes.

Include local control over zoning and provide sufficient public process for changes.
Allow protection of future historic districts.

One size does not fit all of Oregon. Each community exhibits a distinctive history and charm. Let
our communities decide the best route to the future.

Sincerely,

Maurine Canarsky

1977 SE 22nd Ave.
Portland, OR 97214-4851

503-719-7332
canarskyyomo@gmail.com
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